
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Village of Waite Hill will hold a 

public hearing at 8:00 a.m., on Monday, July 11, 2016, in the Council Chambers of the 

Village Hall at 7215 Eagle Road, Waite Hill, Ohio. 

 

 The purpose of the hearing is to consider the year 2017 tax budget.  Copies of the 

proposed preliminary plan are on file in the office of the Clerk-Treasurer of Waite Hill 

Village and said information may be viewed by those interested, Monday through Friday, 

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the Village Hall. 

 

 By order of the Council of the Village of Waite Hill, Ohio 

 

 Bernice Schreiber 

 Clerk-Treasurer 

 Village of Waite Hill 

 

Posted:  Monday, June 27, 2016         


